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October 22, 2012
BY EMAIL AND RESS

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 27" Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Board Motion to Review
EB-2012-0396

This letter responds to counsel for Natural Resource Gas Limited’'s (“NRG”) request for
an extension for the filing of submissions from today to November 30, 2012. Integrated
Grain Processors Co-operative Inc. (“IGPC”) opposes any extension being granted.

The submissions that are to be filed today deal with the preliminary issue of the Board'’s
jurisdiction. NRG'’s counsel, Mr. Thacker, has known for several weeks that submissions
on jurisdiction were due today. The same arguments about jurisdiction apply whether
they relate to the reconciliation of the costs of the pipeline or the adjustment to the
security posted.

Importantly, it is clear from Mr. Thacker’'s letter that NRG accepts that the Board has
jurisdiction to deal with the letter of credit issue. Indeed, NRG is contemplating a motion
to the Board to request additional security. Accordingly, it appears that the preliminary
motion is no longer required and the Board can proceed to issue a Procedural Order
timetable to deal with the aid to construct and Letter of Credit issues.

Yours truly,
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